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♦ Thanks to everyone who is working hard to keep our neighborhood looking it’s 

best 
 
♦ The HOA now has a new address.  Please send all correspondence to Sunrise 

Pointe HOA, P.O. Box 25143, Salt Lake City, UT 84125-0143.  Our e-mail 
remains the same board@sunrise-hoa.com.  Please feel free to contact us at any 
time. 

 
♦ We have had several neighbors complain about groups of kids committing 

vandalism in the neighborhood.  One group started a fire and tried to burn 
things in a neighborhood mailbox, another group is jumping fences and turning 
on water in order to flood backyards and basements.  This second group was 
caught by a concerned neighbor and their photos were taken.  Yet another 
group is stealing cats and pretending they own them.  Please keep an eye on your 
children, if they are coming home with animals that do not belong to them 
please try and find out whom they belong to, as these cats are your neighbor’s 
pets.  These things are not to be taken lightly we will be turning over the photos 
to the neighborhood police officer and any future vandalism or pet stealing will 
be turned over as well.  Lets all take the time to watch our children and keep 
them out of trouble. 

 
♦ We have had many neighbors complain about outside Christmas decorations that 

are still up on people’s houses a month after Christmas.  Please remove your 
outside decorations by January 31st.  This way we can keep our neighborhood 
looking it’s best. 

 
♦ As a heads up with spring just around the corner, be advised that West Valley 

City is in the process of passing a new ordinance banning pocket bikes and go-
carts from all streets and neighborhoods.  If you have these items please be 
aware of this new city ban.  The ban at this time does not affect motorized 
scooters. 
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